
 

 

 

Dear Audiology Patients,                                       April 16, 2020 

 

I hope that you are staying well during this challenging time. 
Please know that we are still here for your hearing aid 
emergencies and look forward to when we can re-open to fully 
serve your needs.    

If your hearing aid is inneed of repair, please leave me a phone 
message at (845) 257- 3603 and I will get back to you as soon as 
possible.  You may also e-mail me at arnaos@newpaltz.edu       

If you need domes or wax guards, please call Northeast Hearing 
Instruments @ (978) 663-2477.   

 

Regards, 

 

Dr. Susan Arnao 
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